
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

 TO:  Felicia Strong-Whitaker, Purchasing 

FROM: David Clark, Director  

DATE: October 5, 2023  

SUBJECT:     Contractor Performance Memo – 23ITBC139448A-JWT 

         

 

The Contractor listed below has not provided this commodity to the Fulton County Public Works 

Department. We haven’t had the opportunity to evaluate this vendor on their performance. 

 

Project:  Truck-mounted CCTV Sewer Pipe Inspection System 

Project #: 23ITBC139448A-JWT 

Contractor:  Schwalm USA LLC 

  17 A D Asbury Rd. 

  Greenville, SC 29605 

  (914) 512-7713 

 

 

If you require additional information, please contact David Clark at 404-612-2804. 

 

 

 

 

cc:     Roy Barnes, Deputy Director, Public Works R.O.B 10-5-23 

          Gerald Pace, Deputy Director, Administration, Public Works 

          Andrenette Whitlow, Material Management Manager, Public Works 

          Brian Jones, Chief Assistant Purchasing Agent, Purchasing 

           

 
  

 

 


